April, 2921 Older Adult Covenanted Ministry Report to Council

Due to Covid, the Older Adult Covenanted Ministry continues to focus on updating resources on our Conference webpage and supporting our Retired Clergy Stewards program.

In preparation for CAG, Jan Aerie put together slides for promoting the need for Retired Clergy Stewards.  For this program to be effective we really need more stewards.  Those who we are able to reach out to have responded that this means a lot to them—knowing we as a conference care and appreciate the ministry they have given us during their active years.
We think it would be great if each Council member would be willing to become a part of this program.  Currently only 3 council members participate.  

Respectfully submitted,

Joyce Bathke
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